REF ID: A66450

HEADQUARTERS AIR COMMAND AND STAFF SCHOOL Maxwell Air Force Base Alabama

27 August 1953

Mr. William F. Friedman National Security Agency Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Friedman:

Please accept my sincere thanks for your very fine lecture. I enjoyed it immensely and learned a great deal. I am sure "each student who heard you feels the same way. We all hope you will continue to favor us with your presence in succeeding classes.

I have a favor to ask. We feel that your books and manuals should be a part of our library collection and we would appreciate receiving a list of them-including such information as we will require to obtain them.

Sincerely,

ROBERT W. GRIFFIN Colonel, USAF Chief, Electronics Division